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The Question of a Closing Order 

 
At the meeting of the Melksham Rural Council yesterday the Clerk, Mr. E. A. Newth drew attention to 
that fact that at the last meeting a closing order was made in respect of a dwelling house in the 
Semington Road belonging to Thomas Fry.   
 
The Clerk said he sent the order, and received a reply to the effect that notices was given to the 
occupier to leave as when he was able.  
 
The Clerk added that he had asked the Sanitary inspector to let him know when the cottage was 
vacant.   
 
The inspector said it would probably be vacant in a week, another cottage was being provided for the 
tenant.     
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